From: graemewatson@grwatsongroup.com

Sent: Friday, 19 May 2017 12:12 PM

To: Scott Barklamb; Stephen Smith; Trevor Clarke; nigel. ward@ablawyers.com.au;
admin@amic.org.au; Chambers - Ross J

Subject: RE: Domestic Violence Leave case.

Dear parties,

I have become aware that, for technical reasons, the statement | issued on 30 March was not transmitted to the
parties as | intended. | attach a copy.

Graeme Watson
+61 (0)417 380 130

graemewatson@grwatsongroup.com

GR WATSON GROUP

This message may contain confidential information and is intended only for named recipients. If you are not a
named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately if
you have received this email in error and please delete this email from your system.

From: postmaster@fwc.gov.au

Sent: Thursday, 30 March 2017 7:39 PM

To: graemewatson@grwatsongroup.com

Subject: Your message has been accepted for delivery to the recipient's mailbox

Your message entitled:

has been accepted for delivery and will be forwarded to the recipient's mailbox.

Details of the recipient(s):
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

Please do not reply to this email as this address is not monitored.



